
                                                Town Board Minutes 
                June 9, 2015 
                     
The monthly meeting of the Torrey Town Board was held on June 9, 2015  at 56  
Geneva St and called to order by Supervisor Flynn at 7:30PM. 
 

Present: Patrick Flynn, Burge Morris, Colby Petersen, Linda Francisco, John 
Martini 
  

Others present: George Thompson, Bill Hall – Village Mayor, John Ghidiu,  
Tim Chambers- Hwy Supt. Dwight James- Code Officer, Jim Smith District II 
Legislator, Larry & Sue Martin, Steve Venterino, Mary Lilyea, JP Marshall, Amy 
Lundgren 
 

Mr. Flynn led the pledge of allegiance.  
 

Mr. Flynn presented the abstracts of vouchers for review. 
 

Motion by Mrs. Francisco 2nd Mr. Morris that the bills on the General A & B 
accounts in the amount of $ 6,228.83 be paid, carried 
Motion by Mr. Petersen, 2nd Mr. Morris, that the bills on the Hwy DA & DB 
accounts in the amount of $ 5,548.85 be paid carried. 
 

Motion by Mr. Martini, 2nd Mrs. Francisco to approve May minutes carried. 
 

Discussion on the Perry Point resident’s petition for a water district was 
discussed. A contract with Clark Patterson & Lee Engineering Firm to perform a 
Map Plan Report for Perry Point Rd was reviewed. 
Motion by Mr. Flynn 2nd Mrs. Francisco to sign this contract for $ 2000.00 carried 
by all. 
 

Tim Chambers gave the Highway report. Have been repairing ditches and drain 
tile on Perry Point Rd, Quenan and Bentley Rd 
 
Dwight James gave his monthly code office report. He will be meeting with NYS 
DEC to review flood plains within the Town. Many mortgage companies are 
requiring flood insurance.  
 

George Thompson discussed flood certificates required by insurance 
companies. 
 

Sue Martin inquired if the Town has any interest in the Crestwood project 
down at the end of the lake. Mr. Flynn replied not at this time. 
 
JP Marshall thanked the board for their cooperation with the Perry Point  



water district project. 
 

Mayor Bill Hall stated that it is in the Villages best interest to follow the  
Town Wastewater Law. He will get a contract around. 
 

Town clean up days are august 1 & 2nd  8-2, Sweaps has agreed to supply 
manpower for both days 
 

There being no further business, a motion by  Mr. Flynn 2nd Mr. Morris to adjourn 
carried at 7:50PM carried. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Betty Daggett- Town Clerk 
 


